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Andrea Gyger

From: The UPS Store #1686 Breckenridge Colorado <store1686@theupsstore.com>

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 12:58 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Notary Recodification

My only suggestion is that we increase the allowable fee for Notary Public Service to $10.00 
per seal.  
 

It has been set too low for the last 15 years.  
 
Thank You for your consideration.  

Jared Picken  

Notary Public, State of Colorado  

The UPS Store #1686  

www.theupsstorelocal.com/1686  

 


